
 

 

MARCH 14th, 2025  
GRANDMASTER BLACK BELT PROMOTION 

 
Please join us in congratulating the following students for their 

successful advancement to their next belt level. 
 

 

Grandmaster Cynthia Brown, 8th 
Dan 
 
“What an incredible journey I have been on 
with so many of you throughout the years!  
Over 3 1/2 decades! Through Taekwondo 
we have created so many memories, and I 
look forward to the ones I have yet to 
experience.  Thank you for all your support 
as I went to Boise for my test.  
I think one of the most special aspects of 
being an instructor is to see our young 
people mature into such wonderful, 
productive adults. I love to see them come 
back and share what they are doing with 
their lives.  
Special thanks to my husband Master 
Brown, all our Masters, instructors, and 
assistant instructors for helping carry on 
the legacy of Great Grandmaster Kim.”   

Dedicated to: Progress, Peace & Love 

 


